

Private Bag X828, PRETORIA, 0001, Civitas Building, 244 Thabo Sehume Street, Tel: +27 (0) 12 3958125/8113 Fax: +27 (0) 12 3959249

The Chair Biomedical Research Ethics Committee UKZN
Private Bag X54001
DURBAN
4000
South Africa

07 April 2014

Dear Chair: Prof. D Wassenaar

RE: PERMANENT REGISTRATION NUMBER: REC-290408-009-RA Level 02

The National Health Research Ethics Council (NHREC) would like to thank your Committee for the commitment and participation in the 2012 Research Ethics Committee Audit process.

This communication confirms the permanent registration of your Research Ethics Committee with the National Health Research Ethics Council and that you are permitted to review level 1 protocols according to the National Health Act (No. 61 of 2003).

In order to keep your registration valid, your Committee must submit annual reports to the NHREC related to its composition and procedures as set out in Ethics in Health Research Principles Structures and Processes (2004) Section 4.1 and 4.3. The first report should be submitted no later than 28 February 2015 and on 28 February of each year thereafter.

The registration is valid until February 2018. Details of the next audit will be communicated in due course.

Please feel free to contact us if you require any additional information.

Yours sincerely,





Private Bag X828, PRETORIA, 0001, Civitas Building, 244 Thabo Sehume Street, Tel: +27 (0) 12 3958125/8113 Fax: +27 (0) 12 3959249

Prof. D. du Toit

Chairperson: National Health Research Ethics Council

